
 

 

PUBLIC NOTIFICATION 
 

The Inquiry Committee of the College of Naturopathic Physicians of British Columbia (the 
“Committee”) conducted an investigation into the conduct of Anke Zimmermann, ND, with licence 
#401 (the “Registrant”). In the course of the investigation, the Registrant attended a meeting of the 
Committee. During a collegial discussion with the Committee, the Registrant indicated that she felt 
that complying with the College’s Bylaws and Policies, in particular, the Immunization Standard, 
made it difficult for her to serve her patients with her integrity. The Registrant understood the College’s 
standards of practice and that her approach to practice does not align with the College’s regulation of 
the profession in that area. As such, the Registrant has voluntarily surrendered her license and she 
intends on continuing as a homeopath. The Registrant has also provided her undertaking not to apply 
for reinstatement or otherwise seek registration with the College of Naturopathic Physicians of British 
Columbia for a minimum period of five (5) years. 

 

 
 

 


